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San Joaquin County Comments for the Notice of 
Modifications to Text of Proposed Regulations 

McGinnis, Ashlen [atmcginnis@sjgov.org] 

To: CEQA Guiderines@CNRA 

Cc: Spitter, Arny (aspitter@sjgov.org); Vohra. Firoz (IYohra@sjgov.org] 

Attactvnents: SJCDPW Comments to CNRA fo-1.POF (187 KB) (Open os Wm Pilge] 

Tuesday. Junt 21. 2016 12:20 PM 

You forwarded this message on 6/21/2016 2:57 PM. 

Dear Ms. Heather Baugh, 

Please see the attachment for the County's comments for the Notice of Modifications to Text of Proposed 
Regulations and let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

:11.Jhfen "Mc(#nniJ 
Environmental Coordinator 

San Joaquin County Public Works - Transportation Engineering Division 
PO SO. 1810, Stodton CA 95201 
Ttl: (209) 468-3085; Fa,c /209) 468-1999 
grmcqlnn{s@s/qoy.9(9 

https://mail .ces.ca.gov/owa/?ae=Item&a=Open&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAAC8XA2ihAZF ... 6/23/2016 
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June 21 , 2016 

Ms. Heather Baugh 
The California Natural Resources Agency 
1416 Ninth Street, Suite 1311 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF MODIFICATIONS TO TEXT OF PROPOSED REGULATIONS 

Dear Ms. Baugh: 

( The San Joaquin County Department of Public Works has reviewed the Notice of Modifications 
for the above referenced project and has no comments at this time. However, the County does 
request to be included on the circulation list for any additional project documents. 

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment. Should you have questions please 
contact me at atmcqinnis@sjgov.org or (209) 468-3085. 

Sincerely, 

ASHLEN MCGINNIS 
Environmental Coordinator 

AM:as 

c: Firoz Vohra, Senior Engineer 
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